July 1, 2014
Dennis Lorenz, P.E.

Lorenz Design and Consulting
2501 Rio Grande Blvd NW, Suite A
Albuquerque, NM 87104
Re:
Anthea 4th and Granite, Conceptual Grading and Drainage Plan

Engineer’s Stamp Date 6-17-14 (J14/D171)

Dear Mr. Lorenz,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 6-17-14, the above referenced plan is approved for Site Plan for Building Permit action by the DRB, because the drainage plan is conceptually correct.  The flow line elevations appear to be approximately 5 feet higher on this plan than on a different plan that listed a benchmark. 
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.






Sincerely,






Curtis Cherne, P.E.






Principal Engineer, Hydrology





Planning Dept.
C:
e-mail
